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No entry area due to damaged lantern base at Cirkewwa 

 

 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta, notifies mariners that the lantern 

base at Cirkewwa in approximate position A, has been damaged. 

 

Latitude (N)  Longitude (E) 

 

A 35° 59'.359  14° 19'.677 

 

Due to this damage a “No Entry” area, as shown in red on the attached chart, has been 

established. 

 

Mariners are to note the above and to keep out of the indicated area at all times due to 

this danger. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Chart Affected: BA Chart 211 

 




